
 

 
 

BOARD OF CHOSEN FREEHOLDERS 

COUNTY OF BERGEN 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF CHANGE OF VENUE FOR THE FREEHOLDER 

PUBLIC SESSION ON APRIL 1, 2020  

                   
Please be advised the Bergen County Freeholder On the Road Public Session 

previously scheduled for Wednesday, April 1st in the Borough of Oakland at 1 

Municipal Plaza, Oakland, NJ has been moved to: 
 

PUBLIC MEETING ROOM 

5TH FLOOR 

ONE BERGEN COUNTY PLAZA 

HACKENSACK, NJ 07601 

 

In light of the public health emergency caused by Coronavirus, The Board of Chosen 

Freeholders of the County of Bergen may conduct its meetings presently scheduled in 2020 by 

electronic and/ or telephonic means. All work session and public meetings will be held in the 

Public Meeting Room and will be open to the public in accordance with the law.  

 

Questions, please contact the Clerk to the Board of Freeholders at 201-336-6200 

 

 

Lara Rodriguez  

Clerk to the Board of Freeholders 


